The latest news from Greece
	“…We are ready for our meeting tomorrow and I hope that everything will be great!

 At 4 p.m. Greek time we will be in our class waiting for your call. 

As for the meeting with the younger students next Tuesday at 5.15 is also great. 

I have also sent the parcel with the letters for your students. I hope it arrives soon and that your students will be satisfied!

So, I will see you tomorrow!..”




